
Klasse 4AB: Sprachreise nach Malta (4. -10. Mai 2025) 

 

On the 4th of May the class 4A and 4B started their journey to Malta for a 

language trip. During our time abroad we were accommodated in groups in 

host families who allowed us to experience the foreign culture first-hand. 
In the mornings, we attended English classes where we had the opportunity 

to practice our speaking, spelling and writing skills. In the afternoons the 

weather was mostly pleasantly warm, and there were numerous 
excursions, city tours and boat trips, which were the highlight of the week 

for many. 

In the town of Birgu, we were given a guided tour of the sights, historical 

buildings and more. Since the sun was shining most of the time, we enjoyed 

cooling off in the sea, not only in Birgu but also on the islands of Gozo and 

Comino, which are surrounded by particularly crystal-clear water. 

Throughout our stay, we constantly communicated and expressed 

ourselves in English and gained valuable insights into Maltese culture and 

lifestyle thanks to our stay in host families.  

In the end, the trip was not only extremely valuable from an academic point 

of view but also offered a welcome break from the regular everyday routine 

and gave the classmates a chance to simply enjoy the sunny weather and 

spend time together by the sea. 

Lukas Schweiggl, 4B 

 

 
 


